
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 70 / 2024 

PITT'S BAY ROAD 

PEMBROKE PARISH 

LANE CLOSURE 

FOR 

OUTERBRIDGE BUILDING DEMOLITION 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 12rH, 2024 THROUGH FRIDAY, AUGUST grH, 2024 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the motoring public that there will be a single­

lane closure near 75 Pitt's Bay Road in Pembroke Parish for the Outerbridge building 

demolition. 

The lane closure commences on Wednesday, June 12th
, 2024, through Friday, August 9th

, 2024 

and will affect the north lane (into town) on Pitt's Bay Road. There will be no parking allowed in 

the south lane (out of town) to accommodate the westbound traffic. 

Working hours will be from 9:30 am through to 5:00 pm. 

Traffic control will be under the direction of D&J Construction representatives with barr_icades, 

stop-and-go signs and cones. 

Motorists are advised to avoid this area by using detour routes in the west via Rosemont 
Avenue and in the east via Woodbourne Avenue. 

Motorists who traverse through Pitt's Bay Road should expect delays and must travel with 
care to avoid pedestrians. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the motoring public and 

apologises for any inconvenience that may result. 

Should there be any questions regarding these works, please direct queries to Mr. Manny 

Furtado at D&J Construction at# 535-5756. 

Dated this day s� June 2024

ByOrder ___ -------------
Lt. Col. The Hon. David A. Burch, OBE (Mil), ED, JP, MP 
Minister of Public Works 


